
 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 

 

No.8 of 2025 

Decommissioning of Kinnegar Jetty in Belfast Harbour 

 

Mariners are advised that decommissioning works are scheduled to commence on Kinnegar Jetty located South of 

Beacons 16 within the inner limits of the Victoria Channel. Works are to begin on the 27th March 2025 and last for a 

period of 4 weeks.  

 

 

All vessels to monitor and liaise with Belfast VTS on VHF Ch12.  

It is possible that a one-way traffic system, or slow pass request will be put in place as required by the VTS to 

manage the safe movement of vessels.   

 

All Vessels involved in the decommissioning works will maintain a listening watch on VHF Ch12 and show the 

required lights and shapes.   
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This work will be carried out by the following Vessels:  

 

Vessel IMO Vessel Type  

WILLPOWER 9220691 Tug 

 
Claude 

Monique 

 N/A Crane Barge 

 
Chloe May 9266384 Tug/ Work 

Boat 

 

TS01 N/A Pontoon  

TS02 N/A Pontoon  

Tara Marie 9889241 Spud Leg 

Pontoon 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Port Operations         Captain K. G. Allen  

Belfast Harbour         Harbour Master 

          26th March 2025 


